
RYAN ELEMENTARY 

GIVING TREE 

Dear Parents: 

The Ryan Elementary Family would like to invite your family to join us in 

helping other families during the holiday season. We are once again 

sponsoring a Giving Tree project whereby children in need will receive 

their “holiday wish”. We hope to provide gifts to about 500 children! 

The project will work as follows: 

1. “Stars” will be selected by students from the “Giving Trees” which 

will be located on the stage in the multipurpose room starting 

Tuesday, November 26th. 

2. The student may choose one or more stars (please decide ahead of 

time).   

3. Each star will be labeled boy/girl, and age. The UNWRAPPED gifts 

should be very generic, i.e., doll, truck, car, ball, etc., and within a 

reasonable price range. 

By having your child choose a star, you are agreeing to 

purchase a present for each star your child will pick. Please 

return the gift by the morning of Friday, December 13th. 
 
Thank you for your generosity at this special time of year. 
 

     The Ryan Elementary Family 


